
 

 

 

 

 

Ref: No: BVDU/SOP/               / 2022                                                                   Date:   2 / 9 /2022 

REPORT-INDUCTION PROGRAM 2022 

Date- 2
nd

 September 2022 

Time- 11 am to 1 pm 

Venue- Auditorium, Bharati Vidyapeeth Medical College, Pune 

No of participants- 120 (Students and faculty members of School of Physiotherapy, Bharati 

Vidyapeeth, Pune) 

Chief Guest- Hon. Dr. Asmita Tai Jagtap 

Induction Program of 2022 batch was conducted in Medical College Auditorium on 

2
nd

 September 2022 in presence of Hon. Asmita Tai Jagtap. Dr. Ruchita Killedar welcomed 

all the dignitaries. Honourable chief guest and all the dignitaries on the dais lightened lamps 

and paid respects to Hon. Dr. Patangrao Kadam.  

Dr. Swati Bhise addressed the gathering in her welcome speech. Hon. Dr. Asmita Tai 

Jagtap in her speech highlighted the importance of Mental Health in today’s fast and 

stressful life. She said, student life is very beautiful; students should enjoy it to the fullest. 

Bharati Vidyapeeth is a centre to bring out leaders and not just ordinary professionals.  

Two students from the senior batch, Nisha Sharma and Rucha Patel spoke about their 

beautiful experiences at School of Physiotherapy, in last nine months. 

For this event, Dr. Mandar Karmarkar, Principal, Bharati Vidyapeeth, Medical 

College; Dr. Arundhati Pawar, Deputy Medical Director, Bharati Hospital and Research 

Centre; Brig. Dr. N S Mani, Ex-Principal, Bharati Vidyapeeth Medical College were also 

present. 

Students along with their parents, teaching and non-teaching staff of School of 

Physiotherapy, Bharati Vidyapeeth, Pune attended the programme. 

 

 

 



In the afternoon session, Dr. Rucha Pande gave brief about Hospital and services 

offered by Bharati Hospital to students and parents. Dr. Chetana Kunde gave detailed 

information regarding BPTh course and curriculum. Code of Conduct and Professional Ethics 

were explained by Dr. Neeraj Athavale. Dr. Janhavi Atre introduced the teaching faculty to 

students. Dr. Ketaki Kulkarni proposed vote of thanks. 

    

 

   



 

 

  

  


